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ABOUT IPNLF

The International Pole & Line Foundation (IPNLF) works to develop, support and 
promote socially and environmentally responsible pole-and-line and handline tuna 
fisheries around the world. IPNLF’s ambition is to contribute to thriving coastal 
fisheries, including the people, communities, businesses and seas connected with 
them. As a hub for sustainably-minded organisations, we use the influence of the 
market to forge change through practical fishery projects and stakeholder 
cooperation. IPNLF membership is open to organisations involved in the one-by-one 
tuna supply chain. Allied with our Members, IPNLF demonstrates the value of one-by-
one caught tuna to consumers, policymakers and throughout the supply chain. We 
work across science, policy and the seafood sector, using an evidence-based, 
solutions-focused approach with guidance from our Scientific & Technical Advisory 
Committee and Board of Trustees.

IPNLF was officially registered in the United Kingdom in 2012 (Charity 1145586), with 
branch offices in London and the Maldives, and a staff presence in the US, South 
Africa, France, and Indonesia.

Contact: Adam Baske,  IPNLF Director, Policy and Outreach, adam.baske@ipnlf.org

Keep informed about the latest developments in one-by-one tuna fisheries through 

our website and by connecting with us on Facebook, Twitter and LinkedIn.
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